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Reading Raffle 

To be in with a 

chance of winning a 

£5 book token next 

term make sure 

your child reads 

everyday and it is recorded in 

their reading diary.  

Ava  5C 

 

Christian Value:      Joy   Learning Behaviour:  Participation     Worship Theme:  The Jesse Tree 

This week’s points totals are: 

Ireland =  6738 
Morrison =  7152 
Welton = 6916 

Today, we have had a real celebration of sparkle and I think 
everyone put on their best bright and sparkly clothes and did a 
fantastic job to remember everyone’s friend Mrs Lakin. It was 
delightful.  Thank you for your kind donations towards our 
remembrance bench. I am delighted to tell you that we have 

raised over £1000. We will now arrange a fitting time to dedicate a bench for the children 
to use.  
Today we also held our end of Term celebration assem-
blies. During it, teachers identified someone from each 
class who has made a tremendous effort with there 
learning over the term and they received a special cer-
tificate to mark this. Well done to all our winners. 

 
All the children and staff had a fantastic time at  the pantomime at De 
Montfort Hall. It was so lovely to see everyone enjoying themselves, 
smiling, singing and joining in with all the pantomime jokes. The whole 
school community would like to say a massive thank you to the Kib-
worth Parents Association for paying for the coaches and the interval 
ice lollies.  

This term has gone very quickly and I would just like to thank you all for your support dur-
ing this year. Have a great Christmas. See you on Wednesday 4th January. 

PE Stars 

This week’s winners: 

KS1 Misha  

KS2 Eli  

Christmas Reading Raffle 

During our Celebration Assemblies today, we held a very special 

Christmas Reading Raffle with a Christmas Book prize for every year. 

Our Foundation and Keystage 1 winners are pictured. In Keystage 2 

our winners were:  

Year 6 - Eva Year 5- Rachel Year 4 - William Year 3 - Martha 

Our Reading Champion for the term who had the most entries into the reading raffle was:  

Jack in Year 6 

Well done everyone - keep reading. Thanks to Miss Cornish for arranging it every week. 

Shoeboxes for Homeless People 
One of our families have been working hard to fill shoeboxes to contrib-
ute to a charity that works with Homeless people. They included essen-
tials for living on the streets, but also include some Christmas treats 
too, people who are homeless are in much need of something to bring 
a smile to their face or make them realise that even strangers are think-
ing of them, it makes such a difference. They said it’s not only a very 
humbling experience but also encourages empathy and gratitude and I’m proud that she 

gets involved every year. Great work. 

Christmas in Year 1  
Year 1 have had a super end to the term with lots of 

Christmas magic.  The children listened to the story of 

Stick Man and used different resources to create a beau-

tiful piece of art work. Then we all had a wonderful time 

at the theatre to watch the pantomime Cinderella.  We 

also had a special visit from some FS children who were 

excited to see our DT Moon Zoom cards. We definitely spread the sparkle today in Year 1 

for Mrs Lakin with lots of glitter and sequins.  

 
 

  Year 6 
Lilly and Seb 

Year 5 

Joshua, Isadora, Millie and  Finn 

Year 4 

Bethany, Lola, Etta and Henry 

Year 3 

Ralph, Betsy, Alina, and Rocco 

Year  2 

Chloe, Arthur, Cecily, Casie and 

Jessica 

Year 1 

Jackson, Elinor and Bea 

EYFS 

Sophie and  Angus 

 


